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PEMBROKE - A Night with the Ghost Town Cryers, hosted by the Century 21 Aspire Realty team on 
May 26th has raised $5,556.36 for the Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation. 
 
“It all started with another fundraiser for a local person battling a rare form of cancer who was trying to 
raise funds for surgery in the United States. One of our agents, Kelly Silke, bought a raffle ticket for ‘A 
Night with the Ghost Town Cryers’ and won. She then graciously offered to donate her raffle win – a 
performance by The Ghost Town Cryers, to the office, and an idea was born,” said Bart Neville, 
Broker of Record for Century 21 Aspire Realty.  
 
Mr. Neville explained that when the PRH Foundation’s Cancer Care Campaign kicked off, their office 
decided that they wanted to take part. “Our local hospital is such an essential part of our community, 
and it’s able to offer more and more services as more money comes in. When dealing with real 
estate, it is wonderful to be able to tell people that we have a hospital right here in Renfrew County 
that can offer so many important services, and to take part in making that a reality is an honour.” 
 
Mr. Neville added that “Everyone in the office worked hard on planning the event which was held at 
the Petawawa Civic Centre, as well as gathering items for a silent auction and also some door prizes 
to give away. We are happy to announce that the event was a success! We sold about 200 tickets, 
and between ticket sales and the generous bids from the public on the silent auction items, we were 
able to raise $5556.36!” 
 
“We are so thankful to the team of Century 21 Aspire Realty, The Ghost Town Cryers and the 
community for supporting their local hospital,” said PRH Foundation Executive Director, Roger Martin. 
 
The group at Century 21 Aspire Realty had such a great time planning the event for a worthy cause 
that they are already planning another event to take place this fall.    
 
To learn more about the Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation and how to donate, please contact 
the PRH Foundation office at (613) 732-2811 extension 7408 or visit www.prhfoundation.com. 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
roger.martin@prh.email 
(613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
 
Connect with us on Social Media 
Facebook: @PembrokeRegionalHospitalFoundation 
Instagram: @prh.foundation 
LinkedIn: /prhfoundation 
Youtube: Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation 
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